January 9, 1981

Mrs. Adrienne Hatchadourian
500 West 176th Street
New York, New York 10033

Dear Mrs. Hatchadourian:

We express our deepest gratitude to you for your gift of $50.00
(fifty dollars) towards the Diocesan publication, "Bema“.

Your kind remarks will be conveyed to the Diocesan staff and
the large corps of volunteers, all of whom devote so much time and
talent to this effort. In these few short months, "Bema" has become
quite popular throughout the Diocese and your generous support will
help insure its continued success.

Mag God bless you in this holy Chhistmas season and may His
Spirit help you realize every hope for the new year.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Mancogian
Primate
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